
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Next week on October 26, we will kick off our fall fundraiser! This year we have simplified WAC to                   
one week only! W-A-C, write a check, was introduced a few years back because it enables                
Tanglewood to keep all of the profits and it is ​FUN AND EASY​! We acknowledge that 2020 has been a                    
different and difficult year for many. We hope this letter finds you and your loved ones safe and                  
healthy.  
 

This year, our theme is ​2020 is WAC​! There are five ways to give and we hope you will consider                    
participating in all of them: 
 

★​         ​Family Giving - earn incentives for your child by level - starting at $5 
★​         ​Eat Out! - see schedule below of local eateries who will “give back” to Tanglewood 
★ ​NEW – ​Picnic at the park! ​Socially distanced picnic at the park - food trucks, WAC giving                  

& sign pick-up 
★​         ​Coin Drive - kids will compete by grade to raise the most coins (or dollars)! 
★​         ​T-Shirt  & Swag Bag Sales 
 

Stay tuned for more details.  In the meantime, please save these dates: 

WAC CALENDAR OF EVENTS   
10/24 Reata give back (Pick up at Tanglewood) $49.95 family meal for 4; Call 817.502.8851 to order; ​$10 of every 

meal goes back to TW  
10/26 Kickoff celebration at morning drop off, Free Dress Day; Kona Ice give back after school 

10/27 Toppers give back day 

10/28 Crazy sock day  

10/29  Picnic in the park from 5-7pm , WAC SIGN PICK UP; DJ dance party and Swag Bags available for purchase 

10/30 Free dress day, End of WAC  

Due to COVID-19, we have added needs. We provided: gaiters for all students & staff, face shields for                  
all staff, a partition for Mr. Williams and expect more COVID-19 expenses, in addition to our normal                 
items Tanglewood PTA funds.  
 
Each year, the Tanglewood PTA (not FWISD) funds enhance curriculum, science lab, sports             
equipment, technology, extra security, visiting author programs, and artapalooza...just to name a            
few! In fact, the PTA contributes approximately ​$400 PER CHILD in recurring expenses per year!               
That is why we need your continued support to enable our PTA to be able to offer these necessary                   
items plus all the “extras” each year!  And yes, your donation is tax-deductible! 
 
Sincerely,  
Loren Baker & Stefani Hill, WAC 2020 Co-chairs ​wackytigers@gmail.com 
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